
 

                                                               

 

“The hope of the poor will not perish for ever” 

(Ps 9:19) 
 

 
 

An invitation from Hallam Justice and Peace Commission to meet 

together to consider our response to the message of Pope Francis in 

preparation for the World Day for the Poor  

SATURDAY 9 November 2019 

9.30 am – 2.15pm 

St Wilfrid’s Centre, 524 Queen’s Road, Sheffield S2 4DT 

All are welcome 

 

This will be a reflective day. We will be looking at issues of poverty in 
Hallam as well as an overview of the national picture. 

 

Tea and coffee will be provided, please bring your own lunch 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=ZHkxW6I-Yz-VIM&tbnid=eNESh5D26n4R3M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://jpshrewsbury.wordpress.com/&ei=16e6U8eePMaM7Ab62YHoCQ&bvm=bv.70138588,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNGPSS8PHdlKF3DC_1eLZOeehXzxXQ&ust=1404827984140633

